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Sidewalk	Poetry	
	
This	is	the	time	of	the	year	when	we	are	awaiting	the	arrival	of	the	molds	of	the	
2019	winning	poems	from	the	manufacturer	and	anticipating	their	installation	in	
Northfield’s	sidewalks.		Thanks	are	extended	to	Philip	Spensley	for	his	longterm	
dedication	to	the	project	as	he	visits	home	and	business	owners	regarding	the	
installation	of	poems	on	their	properties.		Recognition	and	appreciation	are	also	due	
to	Sean	Simonson,	Breanna	Paarman,	and	other	members	of	the	Public	Works	
Department	for	the	critical	role	they	play	in	the	success	of	this	program.	
	
Please	make	sure	to	mark	your	calendars	for	the	Sidewalk	Poetry	Capstone	
Celebration	on	Bridge	Square	on	Thursday,	August	29th,	at	7	pm	(music	will	start	
earlier!).		Please	join	us	for	an	evening	of	popcorn,	poetry,	and	music!	
	
	
Living	Treasure	
	
I	am	in	the	process	of	scheduling	a	meeting	of	a	Living	Treasure	Committee	to	
reflect	on	past	process	and	propose	any	recommended	changes.		Updates	will	
follow.		
	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Bonnie	Jean	Flom	


